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Refer page 276/C

PUC is a letter received from Asha Gupta, Director, Aayan
(NGO), Port Blair requesting for permission of Kumari Gulab
Devi, Great Andamanese to proceed to mainland in participating

in the cultural programme at New Delhi.

Aayan is a registered NGO for conducting cultural
programme, Drama, Street Drama etc in Aakashwani and

Doordarshan in time to time.

She stated that our NGO has been organized a cultural
programme in thz India International Trade Fair — 2011 (IITF) at
Pragati Maidan, New Delhi in coordination with Directorate of
Tourism and Directorate of Sports Arts and Culture, Port Blair
on 25.11.2011. 12 Children are participating in the programme
including one Great Andamanese Children namely. Kumari
Gulab Devi, D/o. Loka studying in Nirmala Senior Secondary

Scheol, Port Blair.

In this connection, it is to mention here that AAJVS is a
trustee of Primitive tribes, all Plans and Policies formulated by

Administration are implemented by AAJVS.

The above NGO should have approached the AAJVS either
directly or through Directorate of Sports Arts and Culture before

including the children in the programme.

It is, therefore, proposed that we may request to
Directorate of Sports Arts & Culture for their commands in this

matter.

Submitted please.
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